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From: Marian Dalere
To: Warriors, PLN (CPC)
Subject: My concern with Warriors/Mission Bay Project
Date: Monday, July 27, 2015 2:09:57 PM


Dear Brett Bollinger,
I wish to comment on the Warriors/Mission Bay project.  I was recently informed that Kaiser
Permanente medical offices will be moving in the Mission Bay Area early 2016. My doctor and my elderly
mother's doctor will be located there. My concern is the traffic especially during game days/special
events. Yes, I can plan in advance my appointments but in case of an emergency or urgent care
appointment I do not want to be stuck in traffic. I am not a basketball fan and I would not know when
game days /special events are. I prefer to drive my mother to her appointments and I would not
consider taking an 80 year old woman in a wheelchair  on MUNI.
I was born and raised in San Francisco and I respect the development of The City. So I hope the
necessary steps will be considered to make automobile traffic flow better in the areas of the UC hospital
and Kaiser Permanente Medical offices in the Mission Bay Area most of the time and especially during
game days and special events.


Thank you for letting me comment on this and thank you for your attention to this important matter.


Sincerely,
Marian Dalere
mdalere@yahoo.com
Sent from my iPhone
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